
Slip Fees for Summer Boating Season 2020 

To Timbrshor participating Members 

May 13, 2020 

Dear Members,  

The fee for boat slip fees for boats are $600 for the season and for personal watercraft 
$300 for the season. The fees have increased from last year, as part of  a two-year plan 
by the Dock Committee and Board to keep the fees lower 2019, and raise them in 
2020 to fund the addition dock repairs. Timbrshor is building the Boat Dock fund for 
to cover the cost of  aging infrastructure and additional boat slips. 

I included in my earlier email of  April 22 Jim Cole’s outline of  the immediate work we 
are now doing.  Which includes repairs to the sea wall and launch ramp, remediation 
work on the walkway leading to the western marina, and replacement of  the entire 
sundeck.  The replacement of  the bumpers and stringers on the seawall is under way; 
the cement work will have to wait until the water goes down again.  The work on the 
walkway and sun deck will begin on May 25th and will be finished by June 15th. We are 
able to move the building forward.  We have obtained seven permits from three 
different Government Agencies.  Thank you Jim Cole and Dock Committee, getting 
to this point was difficult. 

Please sign and return the included documents along with your checks to secure you 
slip leases for the season. 

Thank you and look forward to seeing at the Lake! 

Blake 


